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Welcome Back! 

Please note the following information for Norton High School students. 

Students grades 10 – 12 can pick up their schedules between the hours of 

8:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. outside the Guidance Office on these days: 
 

Wednesday, August 15 

Thursday, August 16 

Friday, August 17 

 

Freshman Orientation 

Thursday, August 16 

9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 

High School Gymnasium 
  

Students will receive their schedules, locker assignments and  

“Class of 2022” t-shirt at this time and participate in activities  

guided to acclimate them to their new surroundings. 

 

 

 

Emergency Forms and Student Planners are sent home with students  

on the first day of school. These packets are put together 

 for your convenience and color coded for ours. While we appreciate your 

enthusiasm in preparing ahead of time, please wait for these forms and 

information to come home with your student. 

 

Students will also receive their student ID on the first day of school. These are 

important to have with them at all times. The replacement cost is $5.00. 

 

Please note that there are no specific supply lists by grade. Each teacher may 

require something different and will let the students know on the first day of class. 

The suggested basics for the first day of school include: pencils, pens, spiral 

notebook/filler paper and a folder for keeping track of any papers collected. 

 


